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ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is 4CL with 

97.5% - It is a shame that no classes got 100% this week, 

we can do much better than this 

4EB had no lates this week well done. 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

5th February—Safer Internet Day 

14th February– School disco 

15th February– School Closes for Half Term 

2nd May—School Closed for Polling Day 

Congratulations to our Year 3 classes this week 

for performing brilliantly in their Family Assembly. 

It is always lovely to see what you have been 

learning and for you share this with us and your 

families. Thank you to all of the family members 

who were able to come and support the children, 

we love seeing you in school.  

You may have heard lots of news lately about chil-

dren’s mental health and wellbeing. Here at 

Wellesbourne we are always striving to do our 

best for children with any worries or anxieties. We 

have some guidelines in place for our children 

who may struggle from time to time and are al-

ways on hand to offer support 

 If you are worried about anything always tell an 

adult in school 

 Go to see Miss Moore our Learning Mentor 

 Drop a note in the worry box 

 Speak to an adult at home 

 Remember any worry is important no matter 

how big or small it may seem 

For further advice or support that you may need at 

home please look on the following websites or 

make an appointment to see one of our Welfare 

Team. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/stress-anxiety-

depression/ - Is CHAMS mental Health Hub, this 

gives advice for parents dealing with children who 

have anxiety and or depression. 

Youngminds.org—This is a website designed for 

parents who have concerns about how to deal 

with all kinds of mental health related issues.  

I 

 

TTR Club will be a drop in style club every 

Wednesday from 12.30 onwards. If you 

would like to join please come along and let 

Miss Barton know.  

Tuck Shop 
Our Year 5 children, as part of their ASC Award, will be running 

a healthy tuck shop from Monday onwards. They will be selling 

flavoured water, cereal bars and rice cakes etc.  

TIMEKEEPING 

If your child is late and coming in 

through the office after 9.10am you 

MUST bring them in and sign the inven-

tory (signing in system) in the school 

office. Thank you.  




